

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back and hope you all had a good half term.  
Curriculum events.
Our topic this half term is ‘The Local Environment’. We will look at land features and amenities in our area. We will also discuss how these have an impact on jobs. As part of this topic, on Thursday 6th April, we will be visiting Alnwick to look at local amenities and then we will visit Low Steads Farm on the same day. We will be eating lunch at school. Further information about this will be sent out nearer the time.
We will also continue to go swimming on a Friday morning this term, so please continue to send in a healthy snack for your child to have before we go. The last day for swimming will be Friday 31st March. 
Our Book Fair week this year is the 6th to 10th March. During this week we ask the Year 5 children to help Mrs. Gray before and after school in the hall. If your child would like to help, they would need to be at school for 8.40 in the morning and be able to stay till 3.30 in the afternoon. If your child is available, please ask them to let me know so I can draw up a timetable for helpers. 
Comic Relief will be on Friday 24th March and we will be having a bake sale after school – cake/biscuit donations will be appreciated.

Class Worship
Egypt class worship will be on Wednesday 15th March at 9.15 – hope to see you there.
Curriculum planning not linked to topic work
RE – Easter Victory
PE – Swimming and Rugby
French – Transport
Maths –Division, Multiplication and Fractions
Literacy –Poetry and Persuasive Texts
Science – Year 4 – Electricity / Year 5 Forces
Computing – Presentation Skills

D&T-Sewing Project
P.E. Kit
There are still several children who do not have a full indoor and outdoor P.E. kit in school during the week. Please make sure your child has the kit they need in order that they are able to participate in all P.E activities. 

Many Thanks

Heather Mortimer 
